
 August     8,     2023 

 Dear     Parents/Guardians, 

 Here     is     your     school     supply     list.     Please     do     your     best     to     have     these 
 supplies     ready     for     the     first     day     of     learning     which     will     be     on     Thursday, 
 September     8th.     If     you     have     any     trouble     finding     these     items,     please     do     not 
 hesitate     to     let     me     know. 

 I     will     be     providing     many     basic     supplies,     such     as     pencils,     crayons, 
 colored     pencils,     additional     loose     leaf     paper     and     additional     notebooks.     Your 
 students     will     keep     these     supplies     in     their     desk     or     chair     pocket. 

 5th     Grade     Supplies     : 

 ●  5  plastic  folders     (red,     yellow,     blue,     green,     orange)  *plastic     preferred* 
 Please     stick     to     the     requested     colors     as     they     are     designated     per 

 subject     area. 

 ●  1     marble     composition     notebook 
 ●  1     pack     wide-ruled     lined     paper 
 ●  Earbuds/Headphones     (MUST     be     able     to     fit     in     a     ziplock     bag     -     no     bigger 

 than     a  quart  sized     baggie,     and  NO  Bluetooth) 
 ●  Pencil     pouch     (zippered,  NO     boxes  ) 
 ●  Art     Smock     (an     old     t     shirt) 
 ●  Reusable     water     bottle     -  NOT  a     plastic     disposable     bottle 
 ●  Last     names     A-L     :     1     roll     of     Paper     towels 
 ●  Last     names     M-Z     :     1     box     of     tissues 
 ●  Optional     :     Ziplock     bags     (sandwich,     quart     OR     gallon)     OR     Clorox     wipes 
 ●  **Please     DO     NOT     send     in     mechanical     pencils,     I     will     provide     pencils     for 

 your     student. 
 ●  **Please     DO     NOT     send     in     any     3     ring     binders.     We     do     not     need/use     them. 

 If     you     have     any     questions,     please     do     not     hesitate     to     contact     me.     You     can 
 reach     me     at  rlocke@esmschools.org  or     at     315-434-3850.  Thank     you! 

 ~Mrs.     Locke 
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